
Cuban president condemns
aggression against Embassy in
U.S.

Havana, April 30 (RHC)-- Cuban President Miguel Díaz-Canel condemned this Thursday the armed
aggression against the Cuban Embassy in the United States.

In a tweet about the incident this morning in Washington, DC, Díaz-Canel stressed that States must
protect the diplomatic missions accredited to their countries.

"Cuba is waiting for the investigation of the firearm attack on our embassy in the United States.  We
condemn this aggression.  States must protect the diplomatic missions accredited to their country.
#SomosCuba http://www.granma.cu/cuba/2020-04-30/cuba-espera-por-investigacion-del-atentado-con-
arma-de-fuego-contra-nuestra-embajada-en-estados-unidos ... Via @Granma_Digital

The Cuban president said: "It is an obligation of States to take all appropriate measures to protect the
premises of a diplomatic mission accredited to their country against any intrusion or damage."

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/221365-cuban-president-condemns-aggression-
against-embassy-in-us
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